
 
 
 

 
 

September 28th, 2018 
12:00 p.m.–1:30 p.m.  

 

680 Sherbrooke St. West  
Room 1914 

 

***Lunch will be served*** 

 
This event is sponsored by: 

The McGill Nursing Collaborative for Education and 
Innovation in Patient- and Family-Centered Care 

 

Don’t miss this unique opportunity! 
We are pleased to invite you to 
attend this Leadership “Lunch and 
Learn” event with Senator Pate.   
 
What does the issue of incarcerated 
women have to do with us as nurses? 
Come and find out! The Senator will 
lead us in discussion about the ‘path 
to criminality’ caused by deeply 
embedded and systemic forces of 
colonialism and poverty, particularly 
for Indigenous women.  Our Codes of 
Ethics state we must lead and act 
against social injustice. So, join us to 
learn what we can do together. This 
is for all nurses who believe in justice: 
at the bedside, in the unit or hospital, 
in our communities and in our 
society.   

Presenter: 
The Honourable Senator 

Kim Pate 
C.M., Independent Senator for Ontario 

 

 
Kim Pate was appointed to the Senate of Canada 
on November 10, 2016. She is a nationally 
renowned advocate who has spent the last 35 
years working in and around the legal and penal 
systems of Canada, with and on behalf of some of 
the most marginalized, victimized, criminalized and 
institutionalized — particularly imprisoned youth, 
men and women. 
 
Kim Pate is widely credited as the driving force 
behind the Inquiry into Certain Events at the Prison 
for Women in Kingston, headed by Justice Louise 
Arbour. During the Inquiry, she supported women 
as they aired their experiences and was a critical 
resource and witness in the Inquiry itself. 
  
Senator Pate is a member of the Order of Canada, 
a recipient of the Governor General’s Award in 
Commemoration of the Persons Case, the 
Canadian Bar Association’s Bertha Wilson 
Touchstone Award, and five honourary doctorates 
(Law Society of Upper Canada, University of 
Ottawa, Carleton University, St. Thomas University 
and Wilfred Laurier University).

 
 

Please RSVP by September 14th to:  gilbert.primeau@mcgill.ca 
There will be a maximum of 35 attendees so register soon! 

 


